Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey
Sample Communications

Newsletter Blurb
The University of Wisconsin System is releasing the Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey on April 7, 2022. The survey aims to measure and analyze undergraduate students’ perception of free speech and freedom of expression on University of Wisconsin campuses. 
In addition to giving students an opportunity to share their perspective and perception, the survey will provide previously unavailable data that will better inform discussions and possible legislative or policy changes. 
UW undergraduate students will receive an email with an official survey link from their campus administration. 
For questions, concerns, or assistance – please reach out to us at info@wipps.org, or learn more by visiting: wipps.org/UWfreespeech.
--
The University of Wisconsin System has released the Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey. The survey aims to measure and analyze undergraduate students’ perception of free speech and freedom of expression on University of Wisconsin campuses. 
In addition to giving students an opportunity to share their perspective and perception, the survey will provide previously unavailable data that will better inform discussions and possible legislative or policy changes. 
UW undergraduate students will receive an email with an official survey link from their campus administration. For questions, concerns, or assistance – please reach out to us at info@wipps.org, or learn more by visiting: wipps.org/UWfreespeech.
PSA:
The University of Wisconsin System is asking undergraduate students to share their perspective on campus free speech and freedom of expression. 
The Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey is open from April 7 to May 6. UW undergraduate students will receive an email with a link to the survey from their campus administration. 
To learn more, please visit wipps.org/UWfreespeech. (That’s w-i-p-p-s-dot-o-r-g-forward slash-U-W-free speech).

Sample social media posts
#1
UW Students: Share your perspective by taking the Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey
The University of Wisconsin System has released a survey to measure and analyze undergraduate students’ perception of free speech and freedom of expression at the UW System’s 13 public universities.
The Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey is open from April 7 to May 6, 2022. Check your campus email for an official survey link from your campus administration. 
To learn more, please visit wipps.org/UWfreespeech.
--
#2
University of Wisconsin students – we want to hear from you! 
The University of Wisconsin System is asking undergraduate students to share their perspective on campus free speech and freedom of expression.  
The Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey is open from April 7 to May 6. Check your campus email for a survey link from your campus administration. 
Don’t miss this opportunity to share your experiences and thoughts. The results of the survey will be used to compare how UW campuses compare to national surveys, inform legislative discussion, and help campuses understand how students feel about the climate of speech on campus.   
To learn more, please visit wipps.org/UWfreespeech.
--
#3
Free speech on campus: share your perspective!
The subject of campus free speech and freedom of expression has become a highly discussed topic around the country, prompting some to call for policy or legislative changes. 
In order to address this, the University of Wisconsin System has released the Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey.
The survey is open to UW undergraduate students and is open from April 7 to May 6. Students will be emailed a link to their survey by their campus administration. 
To learn more, please visit wipps.org/UWfreespeech.

--
#4
UW Students:   Don’t miss this opportunity to share your perspective! 
The University of Wisconsin System is asking undergraduate students to share their perspective on campus free speech and freedom of expression. 
In addition to giving students an opportunity to share their perspective and perception, the Student Perceptions of Campus Free Speech Survey will provide feedback that will better inform discussions and possible legislative or policy changes. 
 The survey is open to UW undergraduate students and is open from April 7 to May 6. Students will be emailed a link to their survey by their campus administration. 
To learn more, please visit wipps.org/UWfreespeech.



